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It has been really pleasing to see some more of our pupils heading out on Educational visits this week. 

Year 5 pupils had the opportunity to visit the Wallace Museum and  learn about historical armour and 

items such as  chain mail, breast plates, gauntlet, jousting and spurs. They were able to try on some of 

the equipment as well as sketch them for their Art project.

Some of our children also attended a Boccia sporting event this week. Boccia is a game similar to 

bowls. The team did really well and made us very proud. 

Our new girl STEM club also started this week with some coding problem solving tasks, we look 

forward to seeing their progress each week!

Have a safe and enjoyable  weekend

Mr MacGregor

@SouthernRoadPr https://www.facebook.com/southernroadprimary/

https://www.facebook.com/southernroadprimary/


Safeguard question of the week

Our winners this week once again come from 5PG. 
Well done to Safwaan and Anisah for their answers on 
healthy eating.
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Next week as well as being Children's Mental Health Week 
also sees us recognise Safer Internet Day on Tuesday 8th 
February. 

In light of this, the question is: How do you keep yourself safe 
when using social media?
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CODY DOCK VISIT

Well done to 4LV and 5VP who had 98% attendance this week

Don’t forget last day of this term is Friday 11th February!
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We expect all children to wear school uniform which consists of:

A white shirt / blouse
Grey / black trousers
Grey or black skirt or dress, or blue checked summer dress
A royal blue jumper, fleece or sweatshirt with the school badge on it
Black trainers or shoes only
Head scarves if worn for religious reasons should be black, white or school blue 
in colour.
Southern Road PE Kit

We expect all children to wear the PE kit which consists of:

Black shorts
Black jogging bottoms
Plain white PE T-shirt
Black plimsolls or trainers
Please ensure that all articles of clothing are clearly labelled with the child’s 
name especially school sweatshirts and coats as it does make returning lost 
property much easier.

Any jewellery (apart from stud earrings) should not be worn, unless this is for 
religious reasons.
In the interests of safety children are not encouraged to wear jewellery for 
school particularly large earrings, which can be very dangerous in any play 
situation. As children are not allowed to wear jewellery in PE it may be best if all 
jewellery is left at home on the days that these activities take place. The school 
can accept no responsibility for any items of jewellery, which are lost at school.

School Uniform Reminder


